Darlea Livengood, *Principal*Patrick Podgorski, *Assistant Principal*Ed Weaver, *Assistant Principal*Brady Stromquist, *Athletic Director*

3000 Raffel Road Woodstock, IL 60098 www.woodstockschools.org



Tel: 815.334.2100

Fax: 815.334.2101

Dear Sir or Madam:

Woodstock North High School is excited about our new program, Positive Behavioral Interventions and Support (PBIS), which is also known as the N.O.R.T.H. Thunder Way. PBIS is designed to teach students positive social skills and to support behaviors consistent with a positive and safe learning environment. We have learned that it is important to teach, imprint by modeling, practice and praise appropriate behaviors in order for children to exhibit them. At our school we have chosen:

Never give up
Own your choices
Respect differences
Take chances
Have pride

In order to ensure the success of PBIS, it is imperative that we reward students, teachers and staff for displaying positive behaviors that reflect a dedication to learning and citizenship. Woodstock North High School wants to create partnerships with local businesses that are willing to donate products or funds that can be used as rewards for our students who display consistent positive behavior. Any form of support you may be able to provide would be greatly appreciated. Examples of things that may be helpful would include gift certificates, vouchers for free product, free event passes, or financial donations to help purchase materials needed for the program. Any donation will be recognized in our monthly school newsletter, at faculty meetings, and in print materials created to promote PBIS in our school.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We appreciate your dedication to the education of our youth. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or would like know more about our PBIS program, please feel free to contact Ed Weaver at (815) 334-2100.

Sincerely,

The Thunder Way Team